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Secretary Gray Notifies Wyoming Business Owners of Last-
Minute Appeals Court Decision on CTA; Requests Wyoming AG 

to Seek to Block Enforcement of CTA in Wyoming 
 

CHEYENNE, WY – In response to the Fifth Circuit Court of Appeals’ issuance of a stay on a 
nationwide injunction enjoining the United States Government from enforcing the Corporate 
Transparency Act (CTA) and its Implementing Regulations, Secretary of State Chuck Gray issued a letter 
to Wyoming Attorney General Bridget Hill requesting she take immediate action on behalf of the State 
of Wyoming to enjoin the enforcement of the CTA in Wyoming. 

 “The CTA is an unconstitutional intrusion hurting Wyoming small business owners.  We have 
been closely monitoring the legal challenges to it. The latest news that the CTA will again be in effect is 
deeply troubling. In response, I have asked the Wyoming Attorney General to seek to stop the CTA with 
an injunction.” 

A copy of Secretary Gray’s letter to the Attorney General can be found here. For more updates, 
please visit the Wyoming Secretary of State’s website. 
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